
TASK FORCE TO STUDY METHODS FOR REDUCING  
CONSUMER PACKAGING THAT GENERATES SOLID 

WASTE MEETING 

Wednesday, August 30, 2017 at 10:00 AM 

The Task Force to Study Methods for Reducing Consumer 
Packaging that Generates Solid Waste will hold a meeting on 
Wednesday, August 30, 2017 at 10:00 AM at the Department of 
Energy and Environmental Protection's Auditorium, 79 Elm 
Street, Hartford, CT 06106. Public comments will be taken at 
the meeting. For further information, please contact Robin 
Bumpen at (860) 240- 0431 or Robin.Bumpen@cga.ct.gov.  

*Edit – 8/8/17 
The Department of Energy and Environmental Protection has set 
up a webinar for members of the public to listen in virtually. 
Register here: 
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/04926e7fccddf76166858a512b
e5123a  
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